
 

Class Historian 2024 Application Form 

The Class Historian(s) reflects upon the memories or history of the graduating class 
with a focus on the 5 years at Boyd. The speech should include highlights and stories 
of memorable events that have been shared by the graduating class. This speech 
usually has a light-hearted tone and is intended to be humorous and semi-formal. 
However, it must be appropriate for a school function. The successful candidate(s) 
will be chosen based upon the following criteria: 

 
• The student has good public speaking skills. 
• The student represents the school as shown by participation in a wide range of 

school activities. 
• The student demonstrates citizenship and exemplifies the attributes of Boyd’s IB 

Learner Profile. 
• The student fulfills the minimum requirements needed for graduation in June of 

2024. 
• The student will be able to share his/her address to the graduating class while 

being recorded. 
• The student has attended Hugh Boyd Secondary School since Grade 8. 
• The student must apply individually; students must indicate below if they would 

be willing to share this role as co-historians with another graduating student. 

Any student who wishes to be considered in representing the graduating class of 2024 
as Class Historian must submit a half page (approx. 250 words) rationale to Ms. 
Poon on Wednesday, April 18 @ 3:00pm.  No late applications will be 
accepted.   

 
Your half page rationale must be typed and emailed to Ms. Poon at: 
rpoon@sd38.bc.ca. Submissions will be reviewed by our staff scholarship 
committee. The chosen Historian(s) will work with a sponsor teacher and admin to 
revise/edit the address. 

 
Be sure that your email to Ms. Poon includes the following: 

• Student Name (first and last) 
• Student Number 
• Names of two teachers who support your application 
• Your willingness to work with another grad as co-historian (can be a ‘yes’ or ‘no’ 

response) 


